
Nisga’a	Individual	Landholding	Project	

The Community Information Sessions scheduled for July 2014 for Nisga’a Citizens who 
wish to learn about obtaining Fee Simple land in a Nisga’a Village have been postponed 
until the fall.  We will contact each Village Government and Urban Local to reschedule 
as soon as practicable.  Please accept our apologies and we look forward to speaking 
with you in the fall. 

Diane Cragg, Project Manager  

                                                                                                                                              

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


